
21.03.23 

18 Connétable A.S. Crowcroft of St. Helier of the Minister for Infrastructure 

regarding the introduction of a Town hopper bus service (OQ.69/2021): 

Following the recent announcement that a town ‘hopper’ bus service trial is to start this year, will 

the Minister provide further details of this proposal? 

The following response was provided in writing in accordance with Standing Order 63(9) as the 

oral question was not asked before the end of the time allowed for Oral Questions: 

There is no additional information to add to the answer provided by the Minister for Infrastructure 

during Oral Questions Without Notice on 23rd March 2021.  

 


